STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street » Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 ¢ (509)329-3400

July 6, 2016

Mr. Jeffrey M. Baker, P.E.
Tesoro Companies, Inc.

3450 South 344® Way, Suite 201
Auburn, WA 98001-9540

Re:  Approval of the Supplemental Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study Work Plan at the
following Hazardous Waste Site:

e Name: Former Chevron Pipe Line Company Pasco Bulk Terminal Site
e Address: 2900 Sacajawea Park Road, Pasco, Washington
e Facility/Site No.: 55763995

Dear Mr. Baker:

On June 20, 2016, the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received the Supplemental
Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study (RIFS) from CEECON Testing Inc. on behalf of Tesoro
Logistics Operations LLC (Tesoro). The Work Plan is for the former Chevron Pipe Line Company Pasco
Bulk Terminal Site located at approx1mately 2900 Sacajawea Park Road in Pasco, Washington. Ecology
accepts the plan with the June 20, 2016 revisions and authorizes Tesoro to proceed with the supplemental
RI/FS. Per the Work Plan, please notify Ecology at least two weeks before drilling activities are
performed on site.

Per the Schedule of Deliverables in Exhibit B of Agreed Order No. 12989, Tesoro has 60 days from the
receipt of this approval to begin implementation of the Supplemental Remedial Investigation/Feasibility
Study. If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 329-3543.

Sincerely,
Patrick Cabbage, LHG.

Site Manager
ERO Toxics Cleanup Program

pc:mr
By certified mail [7015 0640 0003 6619 8086]
cc by certified mail: Vanessa A. Vail, Attorney, Tesoro Companies, Inc. [7015 0640 0003 6619 8093]

cc via email: John Level, AAG
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